
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Vice Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Mayor Manny Cid  

 

Subject: NW 87th Avenue Speeding and protected Bike Lanes 

 

Date: August 18, 2020 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

I've received many calls from residents about the speeding situation on NW 87th avenue. One affordable and 

effective way to calm traffic on 87th is to convert the current bike lanes into protected bike lanes. 

 

I would like to direct the Town Manager to immediately install "armadillos" to divide the bike lane from vehicular 

traffic. Armadillos are cost efficient, recycled plastic dividers that helps the Town move forward with our 

Complete Streets Program. This would help calm traffic between 154th and 170th. I would also like to have a 

robust discussion with my colleagues about solutions for the section between 154th and 138th.  

 

 
Fiscal Impact: $79,000 (estimated) 

Funding Source for Implementation: TBD  

Timeline for Implementation: 6 months after securing funding and plan approval by County 

 

Guiding Principles: 1, 2, 3, 4, 14 

Objectives:  
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